
To: All those who have made representations on the Staffordshire 
Moorlands Local Plan 
 
Sent via e-mail/post as applicable 
 
 
24 August 2018 
 
 
Dear Representor, 
 
Staffordshire Moorlands Local Plan Examination 
 
I am now enclosing the Inspector’s Matters Issues and Questions (MIQs) which 
will form the basis for discussion at the forthcoming hearings. 
 
These MIQs should be read in conjunction with the Guidance Notes supplied in my 
earlier letter of 31 July and while it is not my intention to summarise that 
document I would like to provide a reminder regarding some of its key points: 
 
• You have the option to respond to the Inspector’s MIQs where these have 

relevance to your original representations; 
• The Inspector reminds you that he pays full attention to those 

representations and that there is no need to repeat the content in any 
further responses; 

• Where you do feel a need to submit statement(s) in response to the MIQs, 
these should be with me no later than 19.00 hours on Monday 24 
September – the Guidance Note refers to details of the content and 
delivery instructions; 

• Your participation at the hearings should also be confirmed by  
24 September – please indicate which hearing session and who is likely to 
be attending. 

 
The Examination webpage, below, continues to be the best way of keeping in 
touch with progress of the Examination.  Those without internet access are 
welcome to contact me directly. 
 
https://www.staffsmoorlands.gov.uk/examination_library  
 
I will be in touch with all hearings participants in advance of the first session on  
9 October.  In the meantime, please continue to feel welcome to contact me if I 
can be of any assistance over the weeks ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Angela Weate 
 
PROGRAMME OFFICER 
 
Enclosure: MIQs 

https://www.staffsmoorlands.gov.uk/examination_library

